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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 712 provides for the Secretary of the State Election Board to authorize the use of electronic 

precinct registries by county election boards. The Secretary may also purchase any equipment 

and software necessary to implement an electronic precinct registry system, subject to available 

funding. The impact, if any, would be negligible. Per the State Election Board, the cost can likely 

be entirely, or almost entirely, covered by federal election security funds. A competitive bidding 

process would likely be required to know a precise total cost of initial implementation. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Negligible 

 

Full Year Impact: Negligible 
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